
ATTENTION  

DELANCO RESIDENTS 

BRUSH PICK IS NOW OVER 
 

FALL LEAF PICK UP BEGINS: November 2, 2020 

 

Place leaves at the curb,  

Only during designated leaf pick up times. 

 

NJ Stormwater regulations require that leaves are to be 

Placed 10 feet away from any storm drain.  

 

Please DO NOT mix any other debris in with the leaves. 

 

Thank you! 


